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Dear AII, 

APS/CIRCULAR/2024-25/014 

ASHOKA PUBLIC SCHOOL 

Reg Ks 

JAMUI-SIKANDRA ROAD, JAMUI, PIN-811307 
Registration No:-2381527202436113809 

Email: info@apsjamui.com |Mob:-9031623601/ 02 

Date: 16/08/2024 

Wishing you all a Happy Raksha Bandhan. It is informed to all 
that the school will be closed on 17th August for the third 
Saturday and on 19th August for Raksha Bandhan. The school 

will run as usual from 20h August (Tuesday) onwards. 
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